
Liturgies & Events This Week 

Monday 
Nov 1  

Tuesday 
Nov 2 

Wednesday 
Nov 3 

Thursday  
Nov 4 

Friday 
Nov 5 

Saturday  
Nov 6 

Sunday 
Nov 7 

9:00 am Mass  
+Bernardine 
Lawler 
Gorman  
(SJ) 
 

12:00 pm  
Mass 
+ Joyce Matt 
Gibbs 
(SH) 
 

5:30 pm Mass 
+Richard 
Sawyer 
(SH) 
 

5:30 pm Mass  
+ Joe Ugolini 
(SM)  
 

8:30 am  
Reaching 
Every Child 
Rosary 
(SH)   
 
 

7:00 pm  
Men’s Zoom 
Bible Study  
(SH) 
 

 7:00 pm  
Seasons of 
Hope (SM)  
 

6:00 pm  
Choir Practice  
(SH)  
 
 

8:00 am Mass  
+Kevin Miles 
(SH)  
 

1 pm - 9 pm  
Adoration  
(SM)  
 

7:00 pm  
KC Meeting  
     (SH)  

12:00 pm All 
School Mass  
+ Deceased 
Members of the 
Lyons family  
(SH)  
 

1:30 pm Mass at 
Cedars in 
Madrid  
  

5:30 pm Mass 
+Mudge family 
All Souls 
Intentions 
       (SM)  
5:30 pm All 
Saints Trunk or 
Treat (SH)  
 
Religious Ed  
(SH & SJ)  
 

6:30 pm  
Religious Ed  
 (SM) 
 

6:30 pm RCIA  
       (SH)  
 
 

8:00 am Mass  
+Joyce 
Lonergan  
     (SH)  
 

Adoration after 
Mass till 7pm 
      (SH) 
 

9:00 am  
Faith Sharing  
      (SH)  
 

2:30 pm 
Rosary  
   (SH)  
 

No Mass 
     (SM)  
 

6:30 pm 
Women's Bible 
Study   (SM) 

8:00 am Mass  
Reaching Every 
Child 
       (SH)  
 

Rosary in church 
after Mass 
     (SH) 
 

9:15 am Mass  
+ Brodie Mosman  
         (SJ) 
 

 

12:00 pm 
Rosary For 
Life  
      (SH) 
 
4:00 pm Mass  
George & 
Marie cabral  
And Ken 
McCabe  

 (SH) 
 

5:30 pm Mass 
+Sharon 
Seeman 
+Gabriel 
Watson 
+Madison & 
Ladurini 
families  
      (SM)  
 
 
 
 

8:00 am Mass  
+Clavonne 
Kading 
      (SH) 
 

8:30 am Mass 
For the People 
       (SM) 
 

10:00 am Mass  
+Annagail & 
Bob Peters 
        (SJ)  
 

10:00 am Mass  
For the People 
        (SH)  
 

10:00 am  
Search Youth 
Study after Mass     
(SH)  
 
 

         SH - Sacred Heart     SM - St. Malachy’s      SJ - Saint John’s  

 

Stewardship for October 24, 2021 
 
Sacred Heart  
Adult…$8,075.50      Loose…$358.44    Youth…$11.00      Dollar Collection….$259.05     Votives…$6.00   
World Mission…$570.00    Total…$9279.99 
 
St. Malachy’s  
Adult…$1,742.00        Loose…$141.00     Candle Stand…$12.00    World Mission…$586.00  Total…$2,481.00 

 
Welcome to Boone County Catholic Community 
Newcomers are asked to register by going to www.boonecountycatholics.org, printing a registration form, filling it out 
in its entirety, and returning it to the parish office. Please let us know of any changes in your contact information so that 
we can keep our records current. 
*If you would like to add something to the bulletin please e-mail Deanna Pearson at parishsecretary@shboone.com. 
*If you are wanting to use Fitzgerald Hall or the hall at St. John’s, please call the Sacred Heart Parish Office at 432-
1971 

Boone County Catholic Community 

Ave Crux Spes Unica 
Hail the Cross, Our Only Hope 

Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time   ·  October 31, 2021 

Sacred Heart 
915 12th St  
Boone, Iowa 50036 
515-432-1971  
 

St John’s  
801 W. Division  St 
Ogden, Iowa 50212 
 

St Malachy’s  
207 Gerald St   
Madrid, Iowa 50156 
515-795-2731   
 

 

Our School  
1111 Marshall St 
Boone, Iowa 50036 
515-432-4124 
 

Website 
www.shboone.com 

Church Website 
www.boonecountycatholics.org 



Boone County Catholic Community News 

Fr. Tim’s Tidbits 

We step into the month of Remembrance, with the falling temps, barren trees, grass that is dormant, early morning frost.  Such 

can be foreboding, but also that which can give us the silence and permission to pause and reflect.  With All Saints Day followed 

by All Souls Day on the 2nd, our Church designates November as a time to pause and reflect on the individuals God has placed 

in our lives.  With the pace of our daily activities and responsibilities such is a necessity to redeem our own souls; and the 

Christian author and minister Frederick Buechner offers these pertinent thoughts: 

“When you remember me, it means that you have carried something of who I am with you, that I have left some mark of who I 
am on who you are. It means that you can summon me back to your mind even though countless years and miles may stand 
between us. It means that if we meet again, you will know me. It means that even after I die, you can still see my face and hear 
my voice and speak to me in your heart. 
For as long as you remember me, I am never entirely lost. When I'm feeling most ghost-like, it is your remembering me that 
helps remind me that I actually exist. When I'm feeling sad, it's my consolation. When I'm feeling happy, it's part of why I feel 
that way.  If you forget me, one of the ways I remember who I am will be gone. If you forget, part of who I am will be gone.” 
At each church there is a Book Of Remembrance and anyone may write in a name or names of deceased individuals to be 
remembered in our thoughts and prayers.  “Out of the blue” so to speak, I may suddenly see a cross alongside the road or another 
symbol of someone who was loved and died in an accident.  Hopefully we each have our own personal way of remembering.  At 
anytime please feel free to write in a name(s) in the Remembrance Book. 
As the Church teaches about the “soul”—that which seems so abstract—is created immediately by God; it is not “produced” by 
the parents—and also that it is immortal: It does not perish when it separates from the body at death, and it will be reunited with 
the body at the final Resurrection.” 
Mass tomorrow for All Saints Day is at noon and 5:30pm in Boone, 5:30 in Madrid, and 9:00am in Ogden.  Please feel welcome 
to remember those who continue to interact with our earthly lives through their intercession. 
Thank you to those who have given to “Together As One” our Diocesan Annual Appeal.  Your support and generosity will 
support the ministries of Vocations, Minorities, Religious Education, Youth Outreach, Catholic Education and Social Justice. 
I ask for your help with the liturgical ministries at our Masses.  Please remember to sign up via our website ahead of the 
scheduled weekend Masses.  Your presence, faith and participation is not only appreciated, but an essential part of the Eucharist 
we celebrate.  Thank you for your presence and faith, and active involvement within our liturgies. 
God Bless, Fr. Tim 
FYI: “It matters not how strait the gate, How charged with punishments the scroll; I am the master of my fate: I am the captain 
of my soul.”  Ernest Hemingway 
 
Lector Training 
Would you like to be a lector at Mass? Lector training for new and current lectors will be on November 7 at 9 am at Sacred 
Heart.  
 

World Mission Sunday  
THANK YOU for your generous response to the collection for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith last weekend on 
World Mission Sunday. You may stay connected year round to the Pope’s missions, continuing the commitment of World 
Mission Sunday, by visiting MISSIO.org.  
 

March for Life Washington D.C.  
Students and adults are encouraged to join Iowan’s for Life for a trip to Washington D.C. from January 19 to 23, 2022. This 
pilgrimage will unite us with other Catholics, Christians, and non-Christians alike, as we march for life in our nation's capital. 
Cost is $400 per person; there will be travel scholarships and fundraising opportunities available. Please RSVP or contact Dean 
Tranel (515-795-2139) with questions by November 1.  

 

Baptism Class  
This class is required for parents who are welcoming their first child. If it’s been several years since you last attended, please 
consider a refresher session. Please register prior to the birth of your child. Our upcoming baptism class is scheduled for 
November 22 at 7 p.m. and will be held in the Parish Hall conference room. To register, please call the Sacred Heart parish 
office at 432-1971. 
 

MLTF 
MLTF Tax Credits Available We are now at 98% of our goal (last week we were at 82%). Get your credit before time runs out! 
Individuals wishing to donate to the Monsignor Lafferty Tuition Foundation (MLTF) can receive an Iowa Tax Credit worth 75% 
of their donation. For example, if you donate $1,000 you will receive a 75% tax credit. Your cost is $250 and there is the 
potential you may receive a Federal Tax Deduction as well. Each Catholic school in the Diocese is alloted a set number of tax 
credits to be distributed locally. If you typically donate to this program you may want to contact Deb in the Development Office 
at 515-432-1971 as the Des Moines Diocese has used their entire allotment of credits. We now run the risk of those individuals 
looking to receive their credits from another Diocese.  

 

Sacred Heart / St. John 

Silent Auction Baskets  
If you are interested in donating a basket to our Bazaar Silent Auction we have just a few spots left. Baskets will be on 
display the week prior to the Bazaar with the winning bids announced at the end of the dinner (1 pm). Winners do not need 
to be present to win. Contact the parish office at 515-432-1971 if you'd like to donate a basket.  

All Saints' Day Memorial Mass  
Join us Monday, Nov. 1st at 5:30 p.m. for Mass at Sacred Heart. Immediately following Mass there will be a reception 
with light refreshments. Members of our Grief Support Group will also be available. In addition to the Mass, we will be 
displaying the names of our loved ones that have gone before us on "stained glass windows". Please have all windows in 
the baskets by the end of Mass on Sunday.  
 
Together as One  
Our Diocesan Annual appeal benefits all of us. Our Catholic Community is something we value. We want it to grow , and our 
support is how we build our future. Assist our parish by giving back for all you receive in your faith life. We have raised so 
far $14,313.00 toward our goal of $48,095.00 .  
 
Veterans Day Mass  
All Veterans are invited to join us for an all-school Mass on Wednesday, Nov. 10 at Noon. We will serve a light lunch-
eon afterward.  
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Did you know that Sacred Heart has a small army of women that have taken on the ministry of making beautiful, warm 
prayer shawls just for the taking?  The Prayer Shawl Ministry is open to anyone, no matter the skill level or age, who 
would be interested in crocheting or knitting a shawl stitched with prayers.  The group meets on the 3rd Tuesday of each 
month. Starting in November the Prayer Shawls will meet at 12:00 pm.  
 
All Saints' Day Volunteers Needed  
Do you love decorating? Do you like seeing cute kids in costumes? Sign up to host a trunk/table at our All Saints' Day 
Trunk Or Treat Wednesday, Nov. 3rd 5:30-7pm! Contact Megan Ulrich for more information. 515-432-1971 
dre@shboone.com. 
 
Grief Support 
Our next Seasons of Hope grief group will begin meeting at 10 am Monday, November 8th at Fitzgerald Hall for six 
weeks. For more information, visit our table  during the reception after the All Saints Day Mass November 1st.   
 

 
St. Malachy’s   

 

Coat Drive   
The KC’s will be collecting used coats to be donated to the needy. Please bring coats to Hansen Hall following masses the 
weekend of, 10/23-24 . Anyone interested in contributing towards a case of coats  (12 for $240), please contact Brandon 
Burkhart (515-291-1190). Coats for Kids purchases will be made Sunday night, Oct 24.  
 
Ballard Community Clothing/Food Pantry 
The St Malachy’s Social Justice Committee is signed up to find volunteer’s for the Ballard Community Clothing/Food Pantry 
in Huxley (behind Ballard Creek) from 10/17 -  10/31  The pantry provides FREE items to people in need.  Volunteers will  
accept donations, sort/put out donations, and help patrons.  The pantry is open: Wednesdays from 4-6pm, Saturday’s from 
10am-12pm, and Sunday’s from 1-3pm. Please sign up to volunteer at : https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/30E084BA5AD2DA64-2021or contact Marsha Wright Skinner at 515-720-1429 or mwrightskinner@gmail.com. 
 
Together as One  
Our Diocesan Annual appeal benefits all of us. Our Catholic Community is something we value. We want it to grow , and our 
support is how we build our future. Assist our parish by giving back for all you receive in your faith life. We have raised so far 
$11,803.00 toward our goal of $25,806.00.  
 
 

Collection for Expectant Mothers  
During the month of October the KC’s at St. Malachy's will be collecting baby items to be donated to a location that supports 
expecting mothers as they choose life. Baby cribs will be placed at both entrances to collect the items. Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated. God bless!  
 
Seminarian Prayer warrior 
We are looking for one St. Malachy family to join us in praying for the seminarians of our diocese. Each seminarian is 
spiritually adopted by a family from the parish as he prepares to become a priest. Please contact Kelley Grothus if you 
are willing to be involved.  

Sacred Heart School  
 

McTeacher Night will be held Monday, November 8th from 5-7 pm at the Boone McDonalds.  Give yourself a break 
from cooking and come out to support our school.  Thank you!  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084BA5AD2DA64-2021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084BA5AD2DA64-2021
mailto:mwrightskinner@gmail.com

